
 

 

The Central Gulf Coast Diocesan Assembly of The Order of the 
Daughters of the King® is a praying presence during this 
Diocesan Convention.  Members from various chapters 
throughout the Diocese will be praying for the Convention and 
any other personal requests. Send your individual request(s) to 
the email address or text the cell phone number listed below. 

PRAYER REQUEST 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REQUESTED BY:   

SEND TO: Diocesan President Beth Moore: 
bethcmoore@bellsouth.net 

Cell Phone (901)834-0091 – Please add your name to the text. 
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